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Transit Notice 
Issued on: 

October 8, 2025 

Timeline: Friday, October 17 to Sunday, October 19, 2025 – nightly 
Content/timeline accurate at the time of printing  
 

 

 

Rail Delivery and Storage Details 

On Tuesday, October 14, 2025, the City of Toronto and the TTC will begin renewal of the streetcar 

track at the intersection of College Street and McCaul Street. To support this work, the TTC will 

deliver new streetcar rail panels to the site nightly from 11 p.m. to 5 a.m., starting Friday, October 

17 to Sunday, October 19. 

 

The rail panels will be delivered on flat-deck trailers for eventual installation at the intersection. The 

flat-bed trailers will be parked in the centre lanes of College Street and McCaul Street intersection 

(please see map on the reverse for more details). The flat-bed trailers will be removed from the site 

as track work progresses and the new rail panels are installed. 

 

 

Noise 

• To move the rails safely and efficiently, a crew will deliver the rails overnight with traffic 

controls and a Toronto Police (TPS) escort. 

• While crews will try to keep noise to a minimum during delivery, backup safety alarms on 

trucks and equipment will produce beeping sounds. 

• Equipment lights will also be visible. 

 

 

Travel Impacts 

• The intersection of College and McCaul will be fully closed for construction as of October 14.  

• For safety, traffic controls will be in place during rail delivery. 

• Access to businesses, properties, and laneways will be maintained during rail delivery. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
See reverse page for TTC transit details 

 

Streetcar Track Renewal at College St. and McCaul St. 
Delivery and storage of new streetcar rail panels 

 
 



 
 

 
 

  

 

Routes/Schedules/Fares: 416-393-4636 (automated - 24 hours daily)                               

Customer Service: 416-393-3030 (daily 7 a.m. to 10 p.m.)                               

Telecommunications Relay Service: 1-800-855-0511 

 ttc.ca 

 @TTChelps, @TTCnotices 

 
@takethettc 

 

Transit Notice 
 

 

Map of flat-deck trail storage locations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

TTC service – starting Sunday, October 12 

 Carlton streetcars are scheduled to divert around the construction work zone via Spadina 
Avenue, Dundas Street West, and Bay Street to regular routing. 
 

 Wellesley service increased between Ossington and Wellesley stations. 
 
Regular streetcar service is expected to resume once all work is completed by end of year. 
 
 

Thank you for your patience as we improve Toronto’s transit infrastructure. 

 

 

For further information 

Scan the QR code or visit ttc.ca/CollegeStreet or contact: 

Justin Valmores, Sr. Community Liaison Officer, 437-232-1548, justin.valmores@ttc.ca.   
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